BRITISH PARACHUTE ASSOCIATION
Kimberley House
47 Vaughan Way

Leicester
LE1l 45G
SAFETY NOTICE
1. A hang-up incident occurred at Cockerham at the end of last

season (Item 5 of these minutes refers).

2. The container used was dual purpose - static line/free fall
- with a protective flap over the container closing bungee.

X, The flap was dragged through the bungee, 1locking the

container.
4. Clubs are strongly advised against using dual-purpose
containers. Containers used for S/L parachutes should NOT

have a flap over the Bungee as described.

Doug Peacock
National Cocach & Safety
Officer :

4 February 1982
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